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BOARD of SELECTMEN’s MEETING 

NON-PUBLIC SESSION 

December 9, 2010 

 

 

Present: Terry Jarvis, David Bickford, Fred March 

 

The Board of Selectmen reconvened in non-pubic session at 9:35 PM. 

 

Administrative Consultant Rendinaro was excused.  The Selectmen reviewed additional 

information relative to a request for tax deeding.  They also reviewed the current draft of 

the Road Agent’s contract.  Final edits were made and the contract will be forwarded to 

the incoming Road Agent. 

  

 

MOTION:  To return to public session.  (Jarvis/March) Vote: 3-0. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted; 

 

Theresa Jarvis, Chair 

Board of Selectmen 


